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I completely disagree with the bill. If you have driven anywhere in our state since 

Covid and have seen the trash piled up on the side of the road or in our parks from 

these houseless individuals. You know we can’t let our legislator do this. This will 

push businesses and people out of this state. People need to get back to work, not 

be given more reason to do nothing but pan handle for their next fix.  


